News and Notes SJV HSA

Week of October 10, 2016

FRIDAY ORESS DOWN PASSES AVAILABLE!!

The 8th Grade is selling
Dress Down Passes to raise
money for their class trip.
The cost is \$10 for 10 passes.
All money should be sent to
Mrs.DePasquale.

DON'T FORGET!! BASKET RAFFLE items <u>NEEDED</u> for our Annual Meat Raffle!!

Please send in your basket,
basket items or monetary
donation to school by Friday,
October 14th.
All items should be labeled
"attention: Jean McCormick".
If you have any questions,
please email:
mccormickdmd@msn.com

SAVE THE DATE!

COME TO PRAY THE ROSARY
WITH OUR STUDENTS.
WE WILL BE PRAYING FOR OUR
COUNTRY
Friday, 11/4--9:00am
SJV Church

ALL ARE INVITED!!!

Please spread the word to all military,
veterans, elected officials, police and
fire men and women....THERE WILL BE
A SPECIAL BLESSING FOR THEM!

with any questions, concerns or suggestions!

Please email us at

sjvhsateam@gmail.com

<u>Please Remember:</u>

The first HSA meeting is
Thursday, October 13th in the
Joan Wedgwood Center.It will
begin at 6:30pm.

Mrs. Siuta is looking forward
to seeing everyone there!



Meat Raffle October 22nd Doors open at 6pm, First Spin at 7pm

Bring Your Own Snacks 50/50 and Basket Raffle!

\$5 donation to enter Contact: Katie Kelley at mckelley1970@yahoo.com Or sjvhsateam@gmail.com For pre-sale tickets and table reservations!

Trunk-or-Treat

Friday, October 28th, 2016 6:30pm * School Parking Lot

Sports Corner



The 3rd-4th Grade soccer team won their game this past weekend with the help of 2 goals from Luke S. and one from Vincent L.

The 5th Grade soccer team had 2 great games this weekend. On Friday they competed well against an all-boys City Honors team. On Saturday there was a great defensive battle with Nativity of Orchard Park, where the score was 0-0.

The 6-7th Grade Varsity team worked well together to get their 2nd win of the season.

The 8th Grade varsity team blazed past their competition with a 5-2 victory. Gianna, Christina, and Emily contributed with their first goals of the year. Braden and Abby played a strong defense to seal the win.

Sign-up sheets for the upcoming Basketball season went home last week. Please return to Mr. Duggan ASAP.

Save the Date for 2nd Annual SJV GALA on November 4th.

If you have any question or need additional information please contact Beth Feeney at bethfeeney2@gmail.com